
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of the Pennsylvania Sunshine Act of the General Assembly of 
the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the 
Housing Authority of the City of Meadville to be held at 2:00 p.m. on December 11, 
2024, in the Community Room at Holland Towers, 1120 Market Street, Meadville, PA 
16335 has been cancelled. It will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 
 
 

 
 


